
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gordon Berndt   
Sent: December-18-18 10:05 AM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Presentation 
 
Dear Burnaby Mayor and Council 
This letter is a request to make a application to Mayor  
and Council for the January 28,2019 meeting. My  
presentation would be on the new construction and 
redevelopment of the Laurel Street works facility.  
As myself and my neighbors have have many issues  
with this process I would like to present them to Council 
as stakeholders in this process. You're kind reply 
would be greatly appreciated.  
Sincerely 
Gordon Berndt 

 

 
 
Sincerely 
Gordon Berndt  
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